
From: Watkins, Yelberton <Yebbie.Watkins@mail.house.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 8/18/2017 5:24:11 PM
Subject: RE: SC Chamber Washington Night

Thanks Danny.
 
I will let you know if we need more information.
 
yebbie
 
Yelberton R. Watkins
Chief of Staff
Office of the Assistant Democratic Leader
US House of Representatives
H-132, The Capitol
Washington, DC 20515
202-226-3210
202-225-9253
 
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, August 18, 2017 5:02 PM
 
To: Watkins, Yelberton
 
Subject: SC Chamber Washington Night
 
​​Yebbie, I hope that all is well. You're office hopefully has received the attache letter from LG Bryant. This 
subject will be addressed as a question next Wednesday evening at the SC Chamber Washington night. Please 
let me know if y'all need more information, and I'll be glad to provide it. Thanks
 
Danny Varat
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